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Diagnosis 

Code 

 
Description 

282.60 Sickle-cell disease, 
unspecified 

282.61 Hb-SS disease without 
crisis 

282.62 Hb-SS disease with 
crisis 

282.63 Sickle-cell/Hb-C disease 
without crisis 

282.69 Other sickle-cell 
disease with crisis 

414.06 Of native coronary 
artery of transplanted 
heart 

491.20 Obstructive chronic 
bronchitis, without 
exacerbation 

491.21 Obstructive chronic 
bronchitis, with (acute) 
exacerbation 

493.00 Extrinsic asthma, 
unspecified 

493.02 Extrinsic asthma, with 
(acute) exacerbation 

493.10 Intrinsic asthma, 
unspecified 

493.12 Intrinsic asthma, with 
(acute) exacerbation 

493.20 Chronic obstructive 
asthma, unspecified 

493.22 Chronic obstructive 
asthma, with (acute) 
exacerbation 

493.90 Asthma, unspecified, 
unspecified 

493.92 Asthma, unspecified, 
with (acute) 
exacerbation 

V06.1 Diphtheria-tetanus-
pertussis, combined 
[DTP] [DtaP] 

V06.5 Tetanus-diphtheria 
[Td][DT] 
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